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TT RockStars—Don’t forget to rock hard and improve your times tables! 

Newsletter 

20.01.20 

20.1.20 – Y6 height and 

weight check 

21.1.20—Y4 start swimming 

22.1.20—B Team chess 

match 

24.1.20—Y6 Chill Factor 

Trip 

31.1.20—A Team Chess 

match 

6.2.20—Parent reading 

workshop (info to follow) 

7.2.20—Year 4 Class                 

Assembly 

13.2.20—Finish for Half 

Term 

14.2.20—INSET DAY 

24.2.30—Return to school 

3.3.20—Dodgeball Comp 

6.3.20—STAR award  

7.3.20—Family Ground 

Force day (info to follow) 

9.3.20—Science week 

12.3.20—Y1 Trip to                     

Blackpool Zoo 

INSET DAY 

School will be closed to pupils on Friday 14th 

February—there will be no CARE CLUB or 

BREAKFAST CLUB that day—thank you 

SAFER PARKING  

A huge thank you to everyone who has really taken on board 

the message about keeping our families safe during drop off 

and pick up time.  Our Junior PCSOs had to apply for their                      

position and then had some training with our local GMP PCSOs 

Scott and Hannah.  The children are really keen to make sure 

the school entrance and Bradley Green Road is safe for all who 

use it, so if you get an ‘advisory notice’ please make sure you 

read it and act on it.  Next time, it could be an actual ticket.  

The law states that on the double yellow lines there is NO waiting 

at any time.  If a driver has a disability badge, they can park on 

the double yellows, but we would hope they would still park                      

considerately to both our neighbours and pupils wherever                   

possible.  Also on the single yellows outside school there is NO 

parking between the hours of 8.30am and 6pm.  The yellow zig 

zags are also NO STOPPING between Mon—Fri 8am-5pm—this 

includes no dropping children off, 

not using the school entrance as a 

turning point or dropping a child 

and parent off and one parent 

staying in the car.  We urge parents 

to park further away from school to 

keep our                 

children safe 

and promote 

road safety. 
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School website app 

Go to either the app store or google play store and 

search ‘Schudio School App’  Download it for free and 

type in the name of the school to get access to the app 

version of the school website. 

GROUND FORCE DAY 

Science week is coming up soon and we are going to 

be focussing on our school grounds.  Please add                

Saturday 7th March to your diary!  We are hoping as 

many parents/grandparents/children will be able to 

come as possible to help clear the grounds, mend                  

garden furniture and set our grounds up for spring! 

CLASS DOJO 

We love using Class Dojo as a school to                                                  

share the good things that are                                                         

happening in our classes and I really                                                 

appreciate the time staff take to                                                   

message parents to ensure you are kept up to date 

with what is happening.  With that in mind, can I ask 

parents and carers to be mindful of the times they are 

messaging staff and the content of messages.  Our 

staff leave school after a long day working with your 

children and then go home to their own families.  Some 

messages recently have really upset staff.  I will be                

urging staff to use ’quiet hours’ on dojo which will mean 

your message won’t appear to them until the ’quiet 

hours’ have stopped.  If you have a concern, I would 

encourage you to use the normal methods of                        

communication, such as face to face or the telephone  

or use dojo to set up a meeting so we can ensure it is 

not something that is passed back and forth on dojo, 

as often messages can be easily misinterpreted.  We 

want to keep using it as we know how powerful it is to 

be able to share the rewards and good work with par-

ents, but I also urge you to consider the staff’s well be-

ing regarding the sending of messages (both times and 

manner of them) Thank you for your continued support.  


